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TRSA OFFICES – MONDAY, 26 AUGUST 2019 

 
In accordance with Rule AR105, Trainer Mrs. S. Jaensch has notified Thoroughbred Racing 
SA Stewards of the following: - 
 
 
LOOKING AROUND (NZ) – Following the geldings disappointing performance at Gawler 
on Wednesday 21 August 2019, a veterinary examination on return to the stable failed to 
reveal any abnormalities. LOOKING AROUND (NZ) will now be spelled. 
 
 
ALSVIOR – Following the geldings last race start at Morphettville on Saturday 17 August 
2019 underwent a minor throat operation. ALSVIOR will now be spelled. 
 
 
LADY DRAKE – The unraced mare underwent a minor throat operation on 12 March 2019. 
LADY DRAKE has returned to work and will look to have a race start in the near future. 
 
 
PRETTY GLASS – Following the mares last race start at Morphettville on Saturday 4 May 
2019, underwent a minor operation to remove bone chips from the off fore fetlock. The 
mare will continue to be spelled. 
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